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THE TAKEOVER PANEL 
 
 

 

The Panel on Take-overs and Mergers announces that with the approval of 

the Governor of the Bank of England Mr. John Hull, presently a director of J. H. 

Henry Schroder Wagg & Co. Ltd., has been appointed to succeed Mr. Ian Fraser as 

Director General of the Panel with effect from 1st April 1972. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st October 1971. 


